
             
 
 
Dear Skydeck Guests,  

 
  
In the best interest of the health and wellness for the community and for each other, we have decided to 
temporarily close the Skydeck starting on March 14, 2020 as a precautionary measure. While we have 
had no reports of COVID-19, we are taking this action out of an abundance of caution in accordance with 
guidelines from Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and the Chicago Department of Public 
Health (CDPH).  
  
We will continue to assess the situation and follow guidance from public health professionals. Please 
contact sales@theskydeck.com to reschedule your visit or inquire about a refund.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randy Stancik 
General Manager 
 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/E5CHC4xYnPTlgGKAcODYV_?domain=cdc.gov
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/xro6C5y1oXt6EOLYiOmWIm?domain=chicago.gov
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/xro6C5y1oXt6EOLYiOmWIm?domain=chicago.gov
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